
PA meeting via Zoom

March 27, 2020


On call:

Seema Anwar

Sandy Martinek

Kim Jakway

Susan Knapp

Andrea Dodson

Yuki Miyokawa

Barry Madore


Topics:


Recruitment for next year 


We will reach out to some parents that have been very involved in activities this year.  Then we 
will send out a blanket email to parents about becoming involved in activities for next year. We 
will host a PA happy hour in order to reach out to interested parents.


What we can do for the school during virtual learning 

We are waiting on the final step to set up Schoology groups for parents to connect.  We will 
recommend each grade setting up a Facebook account also.  The main communication within 
the grade will be Schoology.  Kim will reach out to the grade reps with this information and 
suggest that they set up the groups for grade.  Through this we could set up Zoom gatherings 
for the kids and other fun connections with the grade.  


Upcoming 

Since book fair has been cancelled this year, the motion was submitted to donate equal funds 
that we donated last year.  Approved and seconded.



